
Information Obtained by Council for Parsonage Sale: 

 

The reason this all came about as a sale to Pastor Bob and Lynne and not to the general 

public is because it was brought to us in this manner.  We had no thoughts or intentions 

of selling the parsonage until Pastor Bob approached council with this request to 

purchase. 

 

Both parcels have clear deeds – no restrictions. 

 

An appraisal was completed for the parsonage with the second lot. 

 

An offer of $160,000 from Pastor Bob and Lynne for the purchase of the 

parsonage/second lot was accepted by council on the condition of congregational vote 

approval. 

 

Pastor Bob would like to have this completed by the end of November if possible. 

 

We will probably have to absorb some costs to the sale, such as title, filing fees, legal 

fees, etc.  We are estimating them to be under $2000.  We will take that money from 

the sale of the house not out of the general fund. 

 

We have proposed a monthly housing allowance of $500 to Pastor Bob.  After adding all 

the current costs we normally pay for the parsonage utilities, insurance, etc., this 

amount is equal to that and no additional cost to the congregation will be incurred out 

of the general fund on a monthly basis.  This amount will be re-evaluated in the future 

for possible increases based on budgeted funds availability, etc. 

 

If the sale passes with the congregational vote, first we will put the money (less the 

costs we have to absorb from the sale) into a new savings account that will not be 

touched until after it is decided on what to do with the funds.  We will put a task force 

together consisting of volunteers from the congregation and council members to come 

up with suggestions on how best to use and save the money (i.e. invest it, future needs 

of the church, look at objectives the congregation compiled in our 2010 Vision 

Statements, etc.).  This task force will put their findings together and present it to the 

congregation at the annual meeting in January.  Do we have any volunteers at this time 

from the congregation to be a part of this task force? 


